
 

 

Hallowe’en Celebrations in SJB! 

Hallowe’en Dinner 

Our wonderful canteen staff are preparing a 

specially themed Hallowe’en Dinner for 

Wednesday 26th October. The ever 

popular Sausage-meat pie with mashed 

potatoes and beans will be served, along 

with coffin sponge cake & witches black 

custard!  

Dinners cost £2.60 as usual and should be 

paid for on the Monday of the week. 

 

 

 

Hallowe’en Costume Day & Party 

We will be having a special Hallowe’en celebration day on Friday 28th 

October. The children are asked to come to school in their Hallowe’en 

costumes and can bring a break of their choice/treats to eat, though strictly 

no food containing nuts is to be sent in with your child. We would ask that 

children make a £1 donation for school funds on the day. 

We will be organising a special Hallowe’en music parade for all children in 

the hall, and prizes will be awarded for costumes. This will be a normal 

Friday, with all classes finishing at 1.30pm. 

This will be the final day of term for all children, 

with school reopening on Monday 7th November. 
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